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CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

To whom it may concern,
 
Please enter the following attachment into the written comments for the December 7, 2021 City
Council Meeting, item #31 CUP for San Diego Rescue Mission Transitional Housing.
 
Thanks,
 
John
 
John Pasha | Senior Vice President
1309 Bay Marina Dr | National City, Ca 91950
Office 619.419.1060 | Mobile 619.206.0178
www.pashagroup.com      
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Good evening 



This is John from Pasha Automotive, home to about 500 employees at the National City Marine Terminal. 



Since 1990 we have been involved in the community and like all of you have seen our homeless crisis grow. 



Two years ago, I met Donnie Dee and my wife, and I were quickly drawn into the work at the Mission. I have been to the downtown center more than a dozen times and have never felt unsafe, seen lines or loitering. Instead, I have witnessed inside the miracles of lives in transformation. 



The Mission has thousands of donors, employs hundreds of staff and volunteers.  Their investment in National City expands their reach serving the immediate needs of our local homeless and provides a pipeline to their life changing 12-month Academy downtown.   


I urge the council to adopt the recommended amendment so the Mission can offer transitional housing and services to our community without any public funding.



Their investment is finally a bit of good news for those suffering tonight on our streets, and it is good news for the residents, visitors, and our business community.



Thank you.




